Notice and Certification to Hold Video Conference Meeting 
Louisiana Uniform Local Sales Tax Board 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In an effort to reduce and limit the spread of COVID-19 in Louisiana, and to preserve the health and safety of all members of the public, Governor John Bel Edwards has declared the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency and ordered that it is necessary to limit public gatherings in a single place at the same time in an effort to avoid individuals being in close proximity to one another. As a result of the public emergency, the limitations imposed on public gatherings and personal interactions, the need to observe social distancing, and the need for a number of Board members to travel to any physical meeting location from multiple parishes, the Executive Director of the Louisiana Uniform Local Sales Tax Board hereby certifies that in order to protect the health, safety, and welfare of the public and the Members and staff of the Louisiana Uniform Local Sales Tax Board, and because the Louisiana Uniform Local Sales Tax Board is otherwise unable to operate due to quorum requirements, it is necessary to conduct the Louisiana Uniform Local Sales Tax Board Meeting on May 21, 2020 via videoconference in order to assure the presence of a quorum of the Board members.  The May 21, 2020 meeting of the Louisiana Uniform Local Sales Tax Board will be held via Zoom videoconference with reasonable efforts made for observation and input by members of the public pursuant to Governor’s Proclamation Number 59 JBE 2020.  Information regarding how members of the public may observe and provide comment during the Board’s Zoom videoconference is found on the Agenda for the May 21, 2020 meeting being posted concurrently herewith.  


